
Press Release No. 543 /19 

Shillong, November 20, 2019: The Deputy Commissioner East Jaintia Hills District has 

informed that there will be a Free Training in Computer Basic at Bosco Pnar Multi Purpose 

Vocational Training Centre, Jowai for candidates of East Jaintia Hills District, Khliehriat under 

the Scheme Grant in Aid from the Office of the Deputy Commissioner, East Jaintia Hills 

District, Khliehriat. The duration of the course will be from 7th January 2020 to 27th March 2020. 

 FREE TRAINING IN COMPUTER BASIC AT BOSCO PNAR 

Interested candidates may collect the application Form from Bosco Pnar, Jowai.  Filled in 

applications should reach the Office of the Bosco Pnar, Jowai latest by 18th December 2019 at 

10:00 A.M. For further details contact Whatsapp/ Call: 70056-92482 

 


